
SAINT PAUL
PEDESTRIAN PLAN

The Saint Paul Pedestrian Plan will set a vision for making walking safe, easy, 
and convenient.

The Pedestrian Plan addresses citywide walking needs like gaps in the sidewalk 
network, safer ways to cross streets, and education and enforcement programs 
to help people walk more safely in Saint Paul. The Plan will help us prioritize 
how we support our walking network and track progress towards the vision for 
walking in Saint Paul.

Intended Outcomes
»» Build capacity to support safe walking everywhere in Saint Paul

»» Identify proactive policies for safety improvements

»» Develop priorities for investments in walking

»» Identify programs to support walking: education, encouragement, enforcement, 
and evaluation

»» Promote and energize a culture of walking

Walking is Important to Saint Paul
We asked Saint Paul residents why walking is important. You told us walking is how 
you get exercise, relax, meet neighbors, and see your neighborhood. 

In your own words: 

“It allows me to enjoy the weather and explore the city more”

“I like walking in the parks and checking out new businesses opening”

“It is friendly”

Project Contact

Fay Simer, City of Saint Paul | Fay.Simer@ci.stpaul.mn.us

stpaul.gov/walking

Timeline

Winter
Plan kickoff

Spring
Community 
conversations 
to set priorities

Summer
Develop plan

Fall
Public review 
of plan

Winter
City Council 
adoption of 
plan




